
2017 Stewardship Report 

Yearly Budget                   $    175,318.00                  

Budget to Date                  $      16,860.00 

Needed Weekly                   $        3,372.00  

Sunday Collections Year to Date:       $      13,619.00 

Collection last week                     $        3,038.00 

Fr Lynch Seminarian Fund            $      57,795.12 

Upcoming Dates to Remember  

Feb 5     Council meeting        9:45am 
     La Misa en Español            4pm 
Feb 8      Youth Night         6:45pm 
Feb 13     Brewing the Faith—Montgomery    6:30pm 
Feb 15     Vintage Club            noon 
     Knights of Columbus        6:45pm 
Feb 17     Stichers of Hope             9am 
Feb 17-20  ACYC Youth Conference 
Feb 20     Presidents Day 
Feb 22     Youth Night        6:45pm 
Feb 28     Fat Tuesday Pancake supper       6-8pm 
Mar 1     Ash Wednesday 
     Men’s Book Group      6:45pm 
Mar 5     First Sunday of Lent 
     Second Collection 

Sunday Reflection 

February 5, 2017 

“Let your light so shine before men, that they 
may see your good works and give glory to 
your Father who is in heaven.” Matthew 5:16 

 

The generosity of being a good steward of                  
your gifts has a positive effect on people and it         
is contagious!  Good works encourages more            

good works.  Let your light shine!  Be careful to   
recognize that God is working through you and       
don’t put yourself above the people you have              

been called to help.       

Reflexión de Domingo 

5 de febrero de 2017  
"Dejen que su luz brille ante de los hombres, 

para que vean vuestras buenas obras y           
glorifiquen a vuestro Padre que está en los 

cielos." Mateo 5;16 
 

¡La generosidad de ser un buen mayordomo de 
sus dones tiene un efecto positivo en las personas 

y es contagioso! Las buenas obras animan más 
buenas obras. ¡Deja que tu luz brille! Ten cuidado 
de reconocer que Dios está obrando a través tuyo 
y no te pongas por encima de las personas a las 

que has sido llamado para ayudar. 

Pray for the needs of others                                          
Modesta Espinoza, Sue Dobbs, Phil Hanna,           

Donna Walsh, Bonnie McCauley, Marie Celka,              
Ignacio Martinez, Jennifer Bodiford,  

Assunta Bonadona, and all who are ill  
and in need of Christ’s healing. 

 

Pray for our beloved deceased 
Pat Walsh, Jean Bianchi, Steve Held 

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church 
620 Gilmer Avenue  
Tallassee, AL 36078 

www.stvincent-tallassee.org 

 
5th Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

Father Mateusz (Matt) Rudzik, pastor                                                                                         
Email FrMateusz888@gmail.com  Home 334-991-4471 Cell 251-599-4597 

Church Office   stvincent620@gmail.com    334-283-2169      

Jan Brienza, Secretary 334-991-0339   

Office hours Tues & Thursday 8:30-12, 2-5; Wednesday 2-5 

Parish and Finance              

Council Meetings                    

TODAY 9:45am 



Father Mateusz’ Blog  

Vessel4Him.net 

New Year’s Resolutions Starting to Fade? Start 
again now with a renewed commitment to your 
spouse.  What better way to celebrate the gift of 
your unique love than to make time to focus on 
each other and your marriage?  Consider making 

a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend to   
renew those feelings you had during your first 
few years together.  The next Weekend in Ala-

bama is scheduled in Cullman, March 24-26 at St. 
Bernard Abbey. You can get more information or 
register online at www.ALFL-wwme.org or by call-

ing Bob & Joy Hernandez at 678-985-0125. 

Montgomery Catholic  

MARDI GRAS  MONTE CARLO NIGHT 

Saturday, February 11, 2017  6:00-10:00 PM 

 Monte Carlo Night is Montgomery Catholic        
Preparatory School’s  biggest (adult only) K4-12 
fundraiser event.  The Dolly Barranco Center at our 
Middle/High school campus is transformed into a 
world-class casino for an evening of fun and games 
that try your luck.   

Tickets are $50 each and include $1,000 in “funny 
money” for the games, delicious hors d’oeuvres,  
wonderful live and silent auction, 50/50 raffle, door 
prizes, and loads of FUN!   WE HOPE YOU WILL 
COME OUT AND SUPPORT OUR BIGGEST              
FUNDRAISER!  Tickets cost $50 per person and are 
available at each campus office.   

Please contact Bonnie McClure if you would like 
sponsorship information.  

bmcclure@montgomerycatholic.org  

Holy Father’s Prayer  

Intentions for February 

Comfort for the Afflicted 

That all those who are afflicted,           

especially the poor, refugees, and 

marginalized, may find welcome           

and comfort in our communities. 

Acoger a los necesitados 

Por aquellos que están agobiados,  

especialmente los pobres, los               

refugiados y los marginados, para que 

encuentren acogida y apoyo en   

nuestras comunidades. 

Parish Council  

 THANK YOU to Sam Batten who has 
served as Chairman of the Council for 

the last 5 years. We love you and   
appreciate all you do for this parish 

 CONGRATULATIONS to Steve Burak 
and Jamie Morris on their re-election 

to the Council for another 3 year 
term. You are very generous                

with your time.  

 CONGRATULATIONS and WELCOME  
Maggie Martinez to the Council! We 

are excited to have you joining.  

This Week at St. Vincent’s 

Tuesday—Mass 8am 
 

Wednesday 

Quilters noon 

Confessions 5-5:30 

Adoration 5-6pm 

Mass 6:00pm 

Youth 6:45pm 
 

Thursday 

Mass 8am  

Adoration 8:30-9:30am 

Catholic Charities Appeal  

If you have not returned your Catholic                  
Charities envelope, please do so. It is our goal   

to have every family participate to the best                 
of their ability.  

We ask that you be the light of Christ for those 
in need through your prayerful generosity to this 

year’s Catholic Charities Appeal. Please, help  

St. Vincent de Paul Parish meet our goal of 
$30,500 and obtain participation from  

at least 64 parishioners. After the first week, we 
are at $10,593 with 25 participating families.  

If you prefer to donate online, you can text 
“CCA2017” to 41444 for a link. 

Church Website  
stvincent-tallassee.org  

Youth night THIS Wednesday 

Youth grades 7-12 will meet this 
Wednesday night for food, fun,                    

and fellowship.  

Every 2nd  and 4th Wednesday each 
month, make plans to join us after Mass.  

February at St. Vincent’s 

 Marriage Night—Feb 2 

 Youth Night 2nd and 4th Wednesday 

 Knights of Columbus—3rd Wednesday 

 Vintage Club—3rd Wednesday 

 Stitchers of Hope—Feb 17 

Formed.org 
Parish Code:   Q8FXJX  

River Region Catholic Seniors  

Lenten Pilgrimage guided by Fr. Troncale on 
Tuesday, March 7 to the Benedictine Monks of the 

St. Bernard Abby and Benedictine Sisters of the 
Sacred Heart Monastery in Cullman, AL 

Bus departs from Perry Hill shopping center at 
6am, and returns at 5:30pm. Itinerary can be 

found in Budde Bldg. $55 fee includes  

transportation and lunch in the Sacred Heart 
Monastery.  

Send fee to Royce Cook, 319 Foxhall Road, Pike 
Road, AL 36064  

*Checks payable to Holy Spirit Church  

*include your phone # and parish 

*RSVP by February 21 

Questions call Royce Cook 272-7120 or                        
Barb Brienza 277-5025 

The Catholic Young Adults of Montgomery  
invite all Young Adults (21-39) to attend   

Brewing the Faith on the second Monday of 
each month. Each meeting will include             

fellowship and a brief talk on our faith.  

Monday, February 13th at 6:30 pm     

Cuco’s Mexican Cafe on Chantilly Parkway 
(outdoor patio) Former missionary Brett 

Rhodes will be speaking on “Sin and the Cross” 

www.cyamontgomery.com 
Meals are needed for the Espinoza 

family while Modesta undergoes treat-
ment. If you would like to sign up, you 

can access the meal schedule by visiting 
TakeThemAMeal.com and locating the 

schedule by recipient last name 
(Espinoza) and password (Modesta). 

http://stvincent-tallassee.org/

